
 
 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 
 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  
POST OFFICE BOX 3165 
WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 
Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 
509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 
 

 

 
NOTIFICATION OF NO BIDS 

 
 
May 28, 2024 
 
 
Project Description:  DD00442 
 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation received no bids for PAVEMENT 
MARKING work located on VARIOUS PRIMARY AND INTERSTATE RAMPS IN 
DIVISION 4 in HALIFAX, JOHNSTON, NASH, NORTHAMPTON, WAYNE AND 
WILSON COUNTIES. 
 
This project will be discussed with the Division Engineer and the Bid Review committee 
and may be re-let at a later date. 
 
For further information or questions, please feel free to contact me by phone at 252-640-
6433 or by email at vpgardner@ncdot.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vickie P. Gardner 
Division 4 Contract Engineer 
 
VPG/ 
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